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Board of Education Meeting Minutes 
April 22, 2024—6:00 p.m., Linsey Ebert Memorial Commons 

Mike Kapp, 2023-2024 President, kappm@dansville.org 
 
A meeting of the Dansville Schools Board of Education was called to order at 6:09 p.m. by President Mike Kapp. 
 
Members Present: Mike Kapp, Shelby Cremer, Dave Lilly, Chad Minnis and Chris Schmidt  

Members Absent: Erin Graf and Candy Sherwood 

Administrators:  Superintendent Jennifer Wonnell, Principals Josh Andrews, Tania Dupuis and Amy Popek 
 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
APPROVAL OF THE AGENDA 
 The agenda will be accepted or altered at the beginning of each Board meeting. 
 
SPECIAL PRESENTATIONS 
 The Wrestling State Finalists were introduced, and their accomplishments were celebrated! The wrestlers 

introduced were Mekenzie Herrick and Aubree Mayr. 
 The Wilson Talent Center State Finalists were acknowledged for their recent wins.  

Jayden Rockwell gave a summary of his future plans. 
 
ACTION ITEMS 
 
ITEMS 1-5: Consent Agenda 
 Motion by Mr. Schmidt, seconded by Mr. Minnis to approve items 1-5 in the consent agenda as presented. 
 
5 yes, 0 no, 2 Absent, Motion passed 
 
ITEM 6:  Parking Lot Bid 
 Motion by Mr. Schmidt, seconded by Mrs. Cremer to approve the parking lot bid as presented. 
 
4 yes, 0 no, 2 Absent, 1 abstained, Motion passed 
 
ITEM 7:  Security Cameras Bid 
 Motion by Mr. Minnis, seconded by Mr. Lilly to approve the Security Cameras Bid as presented. 
 
5 yes, 0 no, 2 Absent, Motion passed 
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ITEM 8:  Senior Trip 
 Motion by Mrs. Cremer, seconded by Mr. Schmidt to support the Senior Trip as presented. 
 
5 yes, 0 no, 2 Absent, Motion passed 
 
DISCUSSION ITEMS 
 Ingham ISD General Fund Budget 

‒ The Ingham ISD General Fund Budget will be an Action item next month. 
 
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 
 No public participation 
 
SUPERINTENDENT REPORT 
 
Superintendent Wonnell reported on the following items: 
‒ Students vs. Staff Basketball Game:  

• The high school raised over $900 for this fun and entertaining event! 
‒ AIT:  

• The AIT will be moved to May. 
‒ CMAC Scholars:  

• Several senior athletes were honored at the CMAC Scholar Banquet this month. 
‒ Attitude of Gratitude:  

• Thank you to the LadyBugs who have donated money to fund a grill for the FFA program, signs for 
the houses at the middle school, and stall skins for the middle school restrooms which will have 
positive messaging on them for students. 

• Congratulations to Kate Tringal who was the recipient of an MDE grant to participate in Cohort 7 of 
LETRS training. LETRS is a two-year intensive program for teachers of reading and spelling. 

 

The Board adjourned at 6:52 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 

 
 
Candy Sherwood, Board Secretary 
 
 
 
 


